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[bookmark: _GoBack]Hi Ruth,
Your BEF research request paperwork for “Multiple Element Limitation in Northern Hardwood Ecosystems (MELNHE)” has been signed so you’re good to go.  Thanks for your cooperation in letting Chris Costello know what you’re planning for the upcoming BEF field season.  We would appreciate the courtesy of your acknowledging the cooperation of the Northern Research Station and the Bartlett Experimental Forest in any publications as well as a monitoring report on what you found during your sampling efforts.  Have a safe field season and good luck with your project.  Take care and thanks.
Mariko

